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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you that an Art Exhibition will be held on Thursday 18th July. This will be an 
opportunity for each area of the school to showcase examples of their Artist skills from across this 
academic year. There will also be an area dedicated to sharing the set design and props used in our school 
production, The Best of the West End. The hall will be open from 3.15pm on Thursday 18th July until 
4.00pm, so that children can bring their parents/carers to the hall to share examples of their learning.   
 
We are also launching an exciting Home Project Art competition; entries will be on display at the exhibition 
so this is a great opportunity for the Barrs Court community to see the wonderful skills of our pupils. 
Children are invited to create a piece of art based on the theme of ‘The Bristol Area’ this can include Barrs 
Court and surrounding places. Children are encouraged to be as creative as possible and can produce their 
artwork in any one of the following forms: photography, paint, sculpture, sketching, textiles or collage. 
Please see below for inspiration. Children’s entries should be brought to school by Monday 15th July. All 
entries should be labelled with the child’s first name, surname and class name and handed to their class 
teacher. A prize will be awarded for the most creative entry.    
 
 
Many thanks for your support.  
Please speak to Miss Turle or Miss Crandon if you have any questions.  
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